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Dear Mr. Costa,

Please find enclosed the letter from the House of Representatives of the Netherlands to Commissioners 
Roswall and Séjourné regarding the upcoming revision of the REACH regulation within the context of 
the political dialogue with the European Commission. The English courtesy translation can be found 
on pages 6-9 of the attached document. This letter has also been sent by e-mail. 

The upcoming revision of REACH, scheduled for Q4 2025, is a priority file of our standing committee on 
Infrastructure and Water Management, on which two rapporteurs have been appointed, MP Kostic 
(Party for the Animals, GUE/NGL) and MP Koekkoek (VOLT). As part of their rapporteurship, Ines Kostić 
paid a work visit to Brussels Monday 30th June, during which she handed over this letter to the cabinet 
of Commissioner Roswall on behalf of the standing committee.

Yours sincerely,

The clerk of the standing committee for Infrastructure and Water Management,

M. Schukkink

https://eur06.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feur-lex.europa.eu%2Flegal-content%2Fen%2FALL%2F%3Furi%3DCELEX%253A32006R1907&data=05%7C02%7Ca.cocomartin%40tweedekamer.nl%7C179b22ce21be4ca6ec5c08ddb9781893%7C238cb5073f714afeaaab8382731a4345%7C0%7C0%7C638870647894001719%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=D1WrE30jFNSBn9LeNlWiRwHQNP9XNXKvza%2BLurRu4ZQ%3D&reserved=0

